
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,  

It has been wonderful to welcome our 

children back to school this term and our 

new Reception children too.  There have 

been many smiley faces, alongside some 

nerves, which of course is natural at the start 

of a school year.  It is always a big step to 

move class, so please mention to your class 

teacher if your child is still experiencing some 

of those nerves so that we can check in with 

them and put some support in place.   

 

Parking 

As always, I would like to remind everyone 

that we are very conscious of the traffic 

outside of school for when our pupils are 

arriving and leaving.  I urge you to all 

consider this in your leaving times from 

home so that you have time to park away 

from school and walk the short distance up 

to school.  It is the safest way for all our 

community and the children. Thank you.    

 

 

Internet 

Thank goodness- the internet is up and 

running again! You don’t realise how much of 

a necessity it is nowadays until it is gone! The 

teachers will share information for their 

classes on Dojo, but just a reminder that it is 

hard for teachers/ office staff to check Dojo 

messages during working hours, so please 

communicate directly with the class teacher 

at drop off and pick up times.  With the 

office, please contact them by the phone 

(01723 360239) or email at admin@st-

martins.n-yorks.sch.uk.  Thank you!  

 

Upcoming dates: 

Event Date Location Notes 

FOSMs 

AGM 

10/10/24 

6.00pm 

School All parents 

welcome! 

School 

Disco 

17/10/24 

 

School EYFS and 

KS1- 5.30pm 

KS2- 6.45pm 

Harvest 

festival 

24/10/24 

In the 

afternoon 

St. 

Martins-

on-the-

Hill 

All welcome.  

Time to be 

confirmed 

 

Have a wonderful weekend everyone.  

With warm wishes and blessings, 

Mrs Barber 

Headteacher 
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